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UNITED STATES 

ENU,GY f'ESEf\l~Ct-l AND DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTf'J\TION 

NEV f\Df, OPl.n/\ 11 ON S OH I CE 
I'. O. BOX H 100 

U\S \i((;!\S, N [V /\DA C9 i 1'1 

Mr. Oscar de Brum 
District Administrator 
Marsh2ll Islands District 
Trust Territory of the 

T'acific Islands 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960 

Dear Mr. de Brurn: 

Jf1N '.' 1 1·:-6 

BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

~--!have i:eceived your letter of January 14, 1976, requesting 1neclical 
cxam_ination of the people al Bikini by Dr. Conard and his medical 
tearn. 

Please be advised that I an-1 cli~;cusf;inG your request -v;ith our He;-,d­
quarters in Washington e>.nd \vilh Dr. Conard. You wiil shortly have 
further word in this rnattcr. 

I was sorry to n1iss you on my stop at Majuro last week. 

~ 
5ooqc:·10 

"With bc:;t personal regards, -

Roger Ray, Assistant Manager 
for Environment: & Safely 


